
September 29,2023

Hello families, loved ones, and team members,

In an effort of ongoing communication and transparency, we are reaching out to share an
update from Chatham Hills Subacute Care Center.

At this time, we have zero (0) COVID-19 positive patients under our care. These patients
are currently isolated and are receiving tailored care from our dedicated team.

We also have zero (0) COVID-19 positive employee cases. This employee is currently not
on schedule and will return to work once cleared by our clinical administration.

Our team continues to practice the highest standards of universal precautions for infection
control and prevention, including but not limited to, hand hygiene, appropriate use of PPE as
recommended by our regulating bodies, and monitoring signs and symptoms throughout our
community.

Our team is always available for supporting virtual visits and connecting families with their loved
ones; please feel free to let us know if you are interested in scheduling a virtual visit.

We will continue to keep you updated with any new information via our mass SMS text
messaging distribution lists. If you would like to join this listing or have any questions regarding
receiving updates, please do not hesitate to reach out to our Administration.

Thank you to our dedicated team of professionals for continuing to go above and beyond in
providing outstanding, personalized care to those we serve, we appreciate your dedication and
commitment.

Sincerely,

Maria Levy, LNHA
Administrator
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